
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

THE STARS AND STRIPES NATIONAL MUSEUM AND LIBRARY PRESENTS  
MARCH KIDS DAY AT THE MUSEUM: WWII WEEKEND 

Bloomfield, Missouri – The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library will be hosting our 
March Kids Day at the Museum: WWII Weekend on Saturday, March 23, 2024 from 10am to 
4pm. This FREE family-friendly event is perfect for history buffs of all ages and offers a unique 
opportunity to explore the daily lives of soldiers during the Second World War. 

The centerpiece of this event is our iconic Big Red Barn, which will be transformed into a living 
history exhibit. Inside the Barn, visitors will discover a WWII barracks, medic station, mess 
kitchen, clerk’s room, and a supply room with authentic WWII gear.  

Outside, WWII vehicles will roar to life, offering a glimpse into the machinery that powered the 
war effort. Visitors will be able to take rides in select vehicles. The air will crackle with 
excitement as reenactors stage living history battles or skirmishes, demonstrating the tactics 
and bravery of soldiers in combat. 

This event promises an educational and engaging experience for everyone. Join us as we pay 
tribute to the Greatest Generation and learn about the history that shaped our world. 

Our monthly Kids Day at the Museum program is sponsored by The Boys and Girls Club of the 
Heartland, the Dexter Kiwanis Club, and the Sikeston Kiwanis Club. 

About The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library:  
The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library is located in Bloomfield, Missouri. It is 
dedicated to the preservation and history of the Stars and Stripes Newspaper and the US 
Armed Forces.  

CONTACT INFORMATION:  
Laura Dumey, Executive Director  
The Stars and Stripes National Museum and Library  
17377 Stars and Stripes Way, Bloomfield, MO 63825 
573-568-2055  
info@nssml.org 
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